
Announcement 
 

Gasaway Consulting Group, LLC, the parent company of Situational Awareness Matters is pleased to 
announce the offering of live VIRTUAL TRAINING. This Internet-based training program uses Zoom 
conference technology to allow an organization to train all of their employees on situational awareness 
and high-risk decision making for far less than what it would cost to host a live classroom event. 

 

"We are extremely excited to offer this training option, especially for smaller organizations that would 
not have the budget to host a live classroom event and for organizations whose employees are 
dispersed throughout multiple locations" noted Dr. Richard B. Gasaway, President of Gasaway 
Consulting Group. 

 

The program is interactive with live dialog between the presenter and the participants. For employees 
who are not able to attend the training live, a playback is available for 30 days to allow for make-ups. 

 

If you're interested in learning more about the live VIRTUAL TRAINING, contact us by clicking the 
CONTACT US tab on the top of the home page or call us at 612-548-4424. 


